
Shida Kartli governors administration web site news will be
translated in ossetian language
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There will be Ossetian language available on the official web site of Shida Kartli Governors
administration. Indeed, information about the implemented projects and programs will be published in
Ossetian language too. “For the people who live beyond the dividing line and for the Ossetian citizens it
is very important to have the information about the kindnesses which are offered by the government” –
administration declared. The active governor, Ioseb Okromelidze mentioned that the information
published on the official web-site would be oriented on the regional projects. The regional news was
published in English and Georgian up to day.  
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